OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 13, 1945

Major Jemes H. Frier, Jr.

Office of the Chlef Signal Officer
Headquarters, Army Service Forces
Washington 25, D, C.

Dear Major,

I today received your prompt reply to my letter of February 6.
The following are the data which you requested:

&. As of December 31, 1943, we had 72 employees
of all classes earning $2,500 per yeer or
less.

During the year 1944 we had 157 employees in
this same earning level whose services vere
discontinued during the year--voluntarily or
othervise,

The number of new employees hired during the
year 194k was 143,

d. The totel number of employees as of December
31, 1944, was 86.

I hope that this information will be helpful to you.

Kindest regards,

Very truly yours,
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W. D. Alitken
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